October 25, 2024 WEST VALLEY 2 & 3

CAN PREPARATORY

ACADEMY

School Contact Information
e 385-351-3090

Important Dates %

TODAY Friday, October 25th - 4-6th Grade Field Trips

Monday, November 4th - Elementary Make-Up Pictures
Thursday, November 7th - Parent Teacher Conferences 3pm-7pm
Friday, November 8th - No School / Parent Teacher Conferences

WV2 & WV3 %

THANK YOU for your generous support! We loved seeing so many of you at our Family Carnival last
Friday. We appreciate your support and enthusiasm. We were able to raise funds for our high school
organizations working at the event, and towards our mascot as well. We will update you with the final
total when we have all of the accounting settled. THANK YOU AGAIN. We have a WONDERFUL school
community, and we are so grateful for all of you.

Veterans Day - At American Preparatory Academy we love to celebrate our Veterans. We want to honor
and celebrate Veterans both in attendance and those that can't attend. If you would like to submit a photo
of a Veteran you would like to celebrate, please fill out the form below.
https://forms.gle/InTfQHznkx4TsHFE6

Questions can be sent to setchemendy@apamail.org

Have a great fall break!
WV2 Elementary %
Here at APA, we maximize classroom teaching time. We do not have a central library like many schools,

but rather we have classroom libraries. This is one of the many ways in which we support our student
learning. Library books that your students bring home are checked out from their classroom with the
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help of their homeroom teacher. Every week, if you have overdue books, you will receive an automated
notice. If you have any questions regarding that notice, please contact your homeroom teacher.

Please check with our front office to ensure you have at LEAST two phone numbers/contacts on Skyward
for your students so incase of an emergency, we are able to reach someone to pick up your student. As a
reminder, if a student has a fever or is vomiting, they MUST be picked up immediately. Please contact our
front office to put a trusted emergency contact in Skyward if you do not have one on file already. This is
mandatory.

Log your volunteer hours at this link or scan the QR code:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsXIDOFOZQmEzq9u9cqYCDkoyeNDkfs71N2VZepoX8mY4
S8g/viewform?usp=sf link

e ]
e i

WV3 Secondary %

Compliance %

Utah School Accountability Report Cards
The 2024 School Report Cards are available on americanprep.org under Parent Resources, Plans

and Reports, “Utah School Accountability Report Card” Or you may find our campus Report Cards
by going directly to either link below.

Elementary (K-8):

=110573&SchoolNbr=110&SchoolLevel=K8&IsSplitSchool=1&schoolyearendyear=2024
Secondary (9-12):

https://reportcard.schools.utah.gov/School/OverallPerformance?SchoollD=186243&DistrictiD=110573
&SchoolNbr=110&SchoolLevel=HS&IsSplitSchool=1&schoolyearendyear=2024

Counselor’s office %
Enrollment %

For questions regarding Kindergarten - 6th grade enrollment, contact Ms. Guastella at
hguastella@apamail.org

For questions regarding 7th grade - 12th grade enrollment, contact Mrs. Patterson at
mpatterson@apamail.org
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Character Development %

Secondary:
& Secondary Students and Families €

Get ready for the Fall Fest on Friday, October 25th! Our 12th Grade Student Government Leaders have
planned an evening of games, food, and fun—all to raise money for our Eagle mascot! 4 We will have a
bounce house, face painting, races, and more!

Sales will start on Monday, September 30th in the Character Development Office (Room 234). We will
only be accepting - at this time:
- Entry will be $10 for 1 ticket or $15 for 2 tickets if you buy them together - Outside guests and
family are welcome to join us!
- We will have pizza, sodas, popcorn, and desserts! Food will range up to $5

Let’s show our school spirit, Go Eagles! =~ 4f

| FALL FEST

icket Pricing:
< 1 Ticket - $10
2 Tickets - $15 "
8 Outside Cuests Welcome! /&
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UNDEFEATED!! Our Junior High Boys School Team finished the season undefeated! They won the
championship game against Waterford 5-2. They have worked hard all season and have earned this in
every way. Congrats, boys!!
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Congrats to those who made the Girls Basketball team!!! Our first game will be 11/5 vs. Prince of Peace in
the Small Gym. Put it on your calendars to come out and cheer for our team!

Boys Basketball tryouts will be in December before break. Their season is January to March.

Elementary and Junior High athletics are only for 6" to 8" grade students. If you have any questions
please contact the Junior High Athletic Director, Irene Christenson, at ichristenson@apamail.org.

Sistema %

We are so excited to be with our students again and back to getting ready for our Winter Concert. We hope you
are enjoying hearing the music your children are practicing at your homes. As a friendly reminder, if your child
brings their instrument home to practice, PLEASE make sure they bring their instrument with them to school
the next day. As a reminder, please do not store their instrument in your car overnight, by an outside window
nor by a heater vent as that can cause damage to their instrument. If you have younger children at home that
might be tempted to handle the instrument, please put it on a shelf to keep it safe while at home.

We have begun to learn our Winter Concert grand finale piece “Sleigh Ride.” Please ensure that your child is
in attendance every day so that they are able to play this incredible song with their peers for our
concert on Friday, December 6th.

This Wednesday, October 30th at 5 p.m. we have our October Staff and Student Showcase in the
Multi-Purpose Room. If your child is participating, they will come home today with a flier stapled to their
learning plan. We are excited to see the progress that our students are making and look forward to sharing
their music with you!

IS YOUR STUDENT STRUGGLING TO COMPLETE THEIR HOMEWORK? If you notice at any time that your
child has a lot of homework when they get home from Sistema, please reach out to Mrs. Christensen to
communicate this. As a team, we can work together to help to lessen the amount of homework your child will
have to complete when they get home. While we cannot guarantee that they can complete all of their
homework, we can help to lessen that load for them. Mrs. Christensen’s email is {christensen@apamail.org.

We have many things taking place in Term 2 for Sistema Utah. We have included a copy of the annual
calendar here for your convenience and have also included the actual events for the next couple of weeks to
be sure they are on your family calendar. As a reminder, every Thursday is ensemble day with the different
pickup schedule. Please email Mrs. Christensen with any questions you may have.

Wednesday, October 30th: Sistema Staff and Student Showcase 5 pm in the MP Room
Thursday, November 7th: NO SISTEMA - Parent-Teacher Conferences - Students need to be picked up
by 2:35 pm

e Friday, November 8th: NO SISTEMA/NO SCHOOL - Parent-Teacher Conferences

If your child has a walking pass and has been walking home, we have a few reminders. With the seasons

changing and the inevitable night time coming sooner including inclement weather, please be aware of the
following:
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e Dark outside - If it is completely dark outside students will have to be picked up from the school and go
through Sistema carpool. We do not have crossing guards and it is not safe for them.

e Inclement weather - Students will have to be picked up from the school and go through Sistema
carpool.

Thank you for your help and cooperation to help keep our students safe.

As the weather will be getting colder, please remember to send your child with a jacket or coat when the time
comes. We don’t want them to be freezing cold when they are at recess or at carpool.

We are looking forward to an amazing week! If you have any questions or if your child will be missing Sistema
because they are sick, please contact Mrs. Christensen ichristensen@apamail.org.

Thank you so much for your support of our Sistema Utah program.
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